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'skh@cpuc.ca.gov' (skh@cpuc.ca.gov)

From:
Sent:
To:

Cc:
Bcc:
Subject: PG&E Workforce Development Conference 

Sepideh:

I wanted to invite you to the PG&E workforce Development conference on May 14. I know 
Commissioner Ryand is unavailable but you seemed interested in the subject when we met last week. 
The agenda is attached. Let me know if you want to attend some or ail of it. It should be a good and 
informative day.

Bill
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